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Bridge foundation construction in Surrey – Sunday pile driving 
for multi-use path foundation  
September 22, 2023 
Pile driving for the multi-use path (MUP) 
foundations adjacent to the new Highway 17 off-
ramp in Surrey has been ongoing throughout 
summer 2023.  

Intermittent pile driving will take place for one of 
the MUP foundations on Sunday, September 24  
between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m.  

Welding and other ancillary work will occur 24 hours 
a day while this work is underway. Once the pile 
driving activities are complete, crews will begin 
formwork and concrete pours.  

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Sunday, September 24  

 

Hours of Work 
Intermittent pile driving will occur between              
10 a.m. and 4 p.m.  
 

 

Traffic  
No traffic impacts.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby business owners and residents will likely 
hear some noise associated with pile driving 
activities. We appreciate your patience while this 
work is underway. 

For more information about this work, click here. If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or 
call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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